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1. Overview 

 

Students at this university who wish to set up Student-Initiated courses must determine the purpose, contents of lectures, and 

requested lecturers. They must submit a proposal to the faculty meeting, signed by 20 or more students. The faculty meeting will 

then decide whether or not to accept the proposal, and the course name shall be “Student-Initiated Special Lecture.” In principle, 

student-initiated courses shall be offered as two credits per half-year, for a total of eight credits or less in the academic year. 

The above proposal should be submitted to the Ikebukuro Campus’ Academic Affairs Office, where the necessary forms will 

be provided. 

 

 

2. Deadline for applications 

 

(1) The deadline for fall semester courses in the academic year 2024 is 5 p.m. on Thursday, May 16, 2024. 

* The person in charge will send you an application form, so if you wish to apply, click here. 

 

(2) The deadline for spring semester courses and fall semester subjects in the academic year 2025 is 5 p.m. on Thursday, 

November 14, 2024.  

However, for fall semester courses in the academic year 2025, an application period will be set separately in May 2025 

only if the number of credits does not exceed the set limit of eight credits for the relevant academic year. Please check the 

R Guide for academic year 2025. 
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